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I wish to submit my views to the government review on solar power. 
 
I believe the amount we receive as solar feed in tariff is ludicrously low. That the power 
companies then sell this power on at a grossly inflated rate is deplorable. 
 
I expect government to support solar power and stop allowing this unfair practice. Domestic 
providers deserve a fair price. 
 
 

 

 


